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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the 2016 SC
Aglow State Leadership Training and State Conference.

This year’s conference in Columbia will offer a wonderful opportunity for fellowship, reflection,
and celebration with Aglow International members from South Carolina and across the country.
As members of Aglow International, you are part of a vibrant organization that is actively
working to improve the lives of men and women around the world through your commitment to
servant leadership, spiritual growth, and compassionate outreach.

Whether you are a native South Carolinian or visiting with us for the first time, Michael and I
hope you will have a chance to explore some of the unique cultural, historical, and recreational
attractions for which our Capital City is known. We are glad you are here and thank you for
your efforts to make a positive difference. We wish you the best for a great conference and a
wonderful stay in Columbia.




